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CROW CANYON PROJECT RESURFACING AND SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS 

 
UNINCORPORATED ALAMEDA COUNTY – Paving work on Crow Canyon Road between Castro 
Valley Boulevard and Coldwater Drive is currently scheduled to resume on May 2nd, pending 
weather conditions. To date, the first layer of asphalt and temporary striping have been placed on 
the road. The final paving will include two additional paving layers followed by final striping.  

The work is anticipated to take approximately three-weeks to complete. Work will take place 
between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 7:00 p.m. On some days, work may not start until 10:00 a.m. to 
allow for warmer temperatures.   

The work will be done in three phases as outlined below: 
Phase 1: Paving work will be between Castro Valley Boulevard and Greenridge Road. This phase is 
expected to take place between May 2 and May 10. 
 
Phase 2: Paving work will be between Greenridge Road and Coldwater Drive. During this phase, 
residents seeking access to the Greenridge neighborhood from the south may wish to enter the 
neighborhood from Cull Canyon Road. This phase is expected to take place between May 11 and 
May 16. 
 
Phase 3: Striping – This is the final phase of the project whereby final striping will be installed from 
Castro Valley Boulevard to Coldwater Drive. This phase is expected to take three-days during the 
week of May 16th. 

 
Please note that the schedule may change due to inclement weather, equipment breakdowns, and 
other unforeseen circumstances. 
 
TRAVEL IMPACTS: Work will impact afternoon school pickups and evening commutes. Expect up to 
30-minute delays, reduced speeds, traffic flaggers, and single-lane traffic in the work zone. Plan 
extra travel time and slow down. 

 
For more information on the project features, visit the project page at Crow Canyon Road, 
email info@acpwa.org, or call the construction hotline at (510) 670-5591. 

### 
Our mission and goal are to provide, maintain, and preserve public infrastructure efficiently 
and effectively while promoting a healthy and sustainable environment that supports safe and 
livable communities. 


